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“A taut thriller that will leave the reader excited for the next book in the series” (Kirkus Reviews)—the first
novel in a groundbreaking international thriller trilogy about a deadly game that blurs the line between
reality and fiction.

One Sunday morning after a long night of partying, Henrik “HP” Pettersson, a slacker with a lot of ego and
very little impulse control, finds a cell phone of an unfamiliar make on a commuter train. Through insisting
and slightly unnerving messages that refer to him by name, the phone invites him to play a game. HP accepts
without hesitation.

The rules are that HP must complete tasks that range from childish pranks to criminal acts, as allocated by
the mysterious Game Master. The Game starts out innocently enough and then becomes increasingly risky,
threatening the safety of someone close to HP. He is determined to become a superstar, but when the dark
and tragic secrets of his family’s past are at stake, HP must make a choice. Will he suffer the humiliation of
defeat, or will the need to win push him to the limit—no matter the cost?

The first novel in a fast-paced and riveting trilogy, Game will leave you guessing. Follow the rules, and
everybody gets hurt…
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From reader reviews:

Ricky Streeter:

Here thing why that Game are different and reliable to be yours. First of all reading a book is good
nonetheless it depends in the content of the usb ports which is the content is as delicious as food or not.
Game giving you information deeper and different ways, you can find any e-book out there but there is no
reserve that similar with Game. It gives you thrill examining journey, its open up your eyes about the thing
which happened in the world which is possibly can be happened around you. You can bring everywhere like
in playground, café, or even in your means home by train. When you are having difficulties in bringing the
printed book maybe the form of Game in e-book can be your alternate.

Dorcas Starling:

Hey guys, do you would like to finds a new book to learn? May be the book with the headline Game suitable
to you? The book was written by well known writer in this era. Typically the book untitled Gameis the main
one of several books which everyone read now. This specific book was inspired many people in the world.
When you read this publication you will enter the new way of measuring that you ever know prior to. The
author explained their thought in the simple way, and so all of people can easily to be aware of the core of
this publication. This book will give you a great deal of information about this world now. In order to see the
represented of the world within this book.

Michelle Saunders:

Beside this specific Game in your phone, it might give you a way to get more close to the new knowledge or
facts. The information and the knowledge you may got here is fresh from the oven so don't end up being
worry if you feel like an older people live in narrow commune. It is good thing to have Game because this
book offers to you readable information. Do you occasionally have book but you would not get what it's
about. Oh come on, that would not happen if you have this inside your hand. The Enjoyable agreement here
cannot be questionable, just like treasuring beautiful island. Techniques you still want to miss this? Find this
book and read it from today!

Robert Hawkins:

As a university student exactly feel bored to help reading. If their teacher inquired them to go to the library
or even make summary for some guide, they are complained. Just very little students that has reading's spirit
or real their interest. They just do what the teacher want, like asked to go to the library. They go to generally
there but nothing reading very seriously. Any students feel that reading through is not important, boring in
addition to can't see colorful images on there. Yeah, it is to become complicated. Book is very important for
you personally. As we know that on this time, many ways to get whatever we really wish for. Likewise word
says, many ways to reach Chinese's country. Therefore , this Game can make you really feel more interested
to read.
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